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Action Taken as per IQAC meetings and approval of Governing body

 Presence of administration approved grievance redressal cell, anti-
ragging cell, caste-based discrimination cell comprising of teachers,
non-teaching  staffs  and  student  representatives  to  address  the
problems  the  students  encounter  within  the  campus.  The
complaints made by the students are immediately addressed with
redressal provided to the students asap. A dedicated women cell is
present to specially cater to the needs of female students. They also
conduct programmes concerning women safety, mental health, and
overall growth.
Link  to  grievance  redressal  form-
https://kharagpurcollege.in/grievance/survey.aspx
Women  safety  workshop  conducted  by  women  cell-
https://www.kharagpurcollege.ac.in/assets/Pdf/Women-cell/Women
_Safety_report.pdf
Programmes  conducted  by  women  cell-
https://www.kharagpurcollege.ac.in/assets/Pdf/Women-cell/Women
_cell_complte_report.pdf

 Anti-ragging  cell-  https://www.kharagpurcollege.ac.in/Anti-
ragging.aspx
Members  of  anti-ragging  cell-
https://www.kharagpurcollege.ac.in/Anti-ragging.aspx
Anti-ragging  helpline  numbers  of  college-
https://www.kharagpurcollege.ac.in/Anti-ragging.aspx

 Regular  career  counselling  programmes  and  placement  drives
conducted by the career counselling cell.
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 Programmes  conducted  by  Career  Counselling  Cell-
https://www.kharagpurcollege.ac.in/Activities/05650capgemini.pdf
https://www.kharagpurcollege.ac.in/Activities/8543rice%20webinar
%20-placement.pdf
https://www.kharagpurcollege.ac.in/Activities/8531003-08-
22%20Campus%20Interview%20Axis%20Bank.pdf
https://www.kharagpurcollege.ac.in/Activities/20247Flyerlatest.pdf
https://www.kharagpurcollege.ac.in/Activities/224216223859Notice
%20Internshala.pdf

 Active mentoring programme for the students where students are
divided into  groups  and put  under  tutelage  of  the  departmental
teachers. The teachers counsel them on their academic prowess and
discrepancies. Career and mental counselling are also provided to
them  specially  during  the  covid  pandemic.  This  also  foster  the
teacher-student  relationship  which  accounts  for  a  healthier
academic atmosphere within the institution.
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